
Dear Senate Committee Members, 

I, Dustin McGregor, from Fairdale, North Dakota am in support of the current bill SB 2158 as it is 
currently drafted creating a cap of Five Hundred Thousand Dollars that a dissolving school district 
can give to its community for school building maintenance.  I believe this is an important step to 
allow struggling communities a chance to keep the building going while also having a maximum 
amount of money a district can hold.  A cap is absolutely necessary so that school districts don’t try 
to build up large amounts of money near their closure then attempt to save those funds to keep the 
building functional when the dollars were allocated for the school/children’s education. 

Thank you,  

Dustin McGregor 


